
Once again, politicians are trying to beat up on federal em-

ployees and their unions by eliminating official time for un-

ion representatives. This time is used to represent employ-

ees in grievance proceedings, unfair labor practices, and 

discrimination investigations. Without it, many will suffer. 

We urge all federal workers to call Congress (on your own 

time, using your own phone) and tell them to VOTE NO ON 

AMENDMENT 38 to the National Defense Authorization Act. 

You can reach them by calling the Capitol Switchboard: 
 

 

 

(202) 224-3121 


